
On Wednesday 22nd June, we held our first Careers Fair at Gosforth 

Junior High Academy. This event was very successful in providing Key 

Stage 3 pupils the opportunity to explore a variety of industries which 

may be of interest as future careers. We were very grateful to be 

supported by sixteen different professionals offering a wealth of 

expertise to our pupils. This experience was thoroughly enjoyed by 

all, it was great to see pupils engaging in conversations with different 

professionals about their futures and gaining an insight to the 

opportunities available to them. The sixteen different exhibitors each 

offered something unique to the experience and enhanced the 

learning for our pupils. Pupils were provided with a booklet to reflect 

upon their experiences at key points throughout the day, pupils responded in the most mature 

manner, recording a wealth of 

knowledge they had gathered 

throughout the day. We would like to 

say a big thank you to the parents and 

individuals who gave up their time to 

attend our careers fair, and look 

forward to working with you again in 

future events.  Our careers education 

continues next week, our Key Stage 3 pupils will be 

watching a performance about careers in the NHS, and 

this informative presentation will allow pupils to further 

explore their aspirations for the future.  

 


